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In class this week… 

Year 5 led the Stations of the Cross 

for their parents in the Prayer Garden 

this week.  

 

Year 1 have been learning about The 

Good Samaritan and they have been 

welcoming Jesus to our school.  

 

Year 2 have reflected on the im-

portance of Mass. Arabella said that 

she enjoys going to Mass as it’s her 

time to talk to Jesus and receive Him 

Prayer of the Week 

Create a clean heart in me 

O God.  

You are kind, God. 

Please have pity on me.  

You are happy and 

merciful. 

Please wipe away all the 

things I have done wrong.  

Create a clean heart in 

me, O God.  

The Fourth Sunday of Lent—Sunday 19th March 2023 

This week’s editors are Florence, Olivia and Kobe.  

We hope you enjoyed our newsletter. From the GIFT Team:  

Sunday’s Gospel 

Reflection 

Learning and growing together through prayer, belief and love. 

Sunday’s Gospel Reflection 

John 11:1-45 

Jesus had a friend named Lazarus who became very sick. His 
sisters, Mary and Martha, sent word to Jesus and asked Him to 
come and heal Lazarus, but when Jesus arrived, Lazarus had 

already died. The Bible tells us that when Jesus saw Mary weeping 
because her brother had died, He cried too.  

Jesus went with Mary and Martha and some others to visit the 
grave where Lazarus was buried. It was a cave with a large stone 
across the entrance. When they arrived at the tomb, Jesus said to 

some of the men who were with them, "Take away the stone." Then 
Jesus called in a loud voice, "Lazarus, come out!" And Lazarus 

walked out of the grave. I imagine that when she saw that, Mary's 
tears of sadness turned to tears of joy. 


